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06/03/2023  12:47:242023/0634/T OBJ Oliver Brettle I wish to object to the scale and extent of this application.  When the original planning permission was granted 

for this site the application was highly contentious.  Included in making the application contentious were (a) the 

presence of the underground parking in contravention of the council's own guidance to prioritise public 

transport and the consequent damage to the environment caused by extensive earthworks required for the 

underground parking (b) the sensitive nature of the site from a wildlife perspective and (c) the need to create 

much-needed public access and public green space.  In particular the action set out for T3, T5, T10, T20 are 

wholly disproportionate.  It seems highly unfair that the wildlife suffers simply for the convenience of the 

development.  I would urge the Council's tree officers to work with the owners of the development to come up 

with a proportionate plan of action and reduce only where truly necessary.
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